
 

 

 

Update:  November 2015 

GREETINGS: 

1.  Please continue your efforts to voice your concerns about excessive jet noise to Senators 
Murray and Cantwell, who apparently are unaware of our concerns despite previous e-mails, 
letters and phone calls to their offices.  Go to http://www.quietskies.info and click on "Contact 
Now" for sample letters. 

2.  The Navy's efforts to place a microwave war training area over the Olympic Peninsula 
continue. Peter Goldmark is our ***ONLY*** WA State elected official who has stood up and 
said NO.  For one of several articles on this, go to :  http://thedailyworld.com/news/local/dnr-
says-not-interested-participating-navy-electronic-warfare-training  

We need to let him know he has wide support for his position.  Please take a moment - as soon 
as possible - and write or email him. 

Peter Goldmark 
Commissioner of Public Lands 
1111 Washington St. SE 
Olympia, WA 98504 
or 
Peter.goldmark@dnr.wa.gov 

 
WHY NOW? 
Earlier in November, Janet Marx, who works with Citizen's of Ebey's Reserve (COER), asked 
those concerned about Growler Jet activity to contact Peter Goldmark.  She writes:  "Yesterday 
I attended a meeting with a representative of DNR. Remember DNR has refused Navy access for 
EWR [Electronic Warfare Range] on their property. Evidently Peter Goldmark the DNR 
Commissioner is under a lot of pressure from the Dept. of Defense to change his mind. It would 
help if he knew he had support from the local communities. Could you send out the message 
asking your contacts to let Peter Goldmark know we appreciate his decision and the protection 
of our homeland?" 
 
On its website, the Citizens of Ebey's Reserve (COER) has written:  "Please take a minute to 
email Peter Goldmark and thank him for his courageous stand to protect our beautiful 
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peninsula from being turned into an Electronic Warfare Range by the Navy." 
 
HERE'S THE ARTICLE POSTED ON THE COER WEBSITE: 
Support the DNR's Refusal for Navy Wargames 

http://citizensofebeysreserve.com/blog/support-the-dnrs-refusal-for-navy-wargames/ 

 

STOPPING THE NAVY ANYWHERE IN OUR REGION HELPS US ALL 
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